
Wednesday 10th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Transition to Year 3 at Park Hill Junior School

Welcome to Park Hill Junior School! In these unprecedented times, we want to make your child’s

transition to Park Hill Junior School as smooth as possible. Changing from a school with which you

are familiar, to one which is similar but different, is a big step. We will do our best to ensure that you

and your child have all the information you need for a successful start.

As we are unable to host open days, we hope you will have had a chance to see our ‘Welcome to

PHJS’ video that some of our year 6 pupils have organised. If not, you can find it here:

https://www.phjs.co.uk/our-school/admissions

We are also aware that you may have questions about the Junior School and would like further

information, before you confirm your year 3 school placement. To this end, we invite you to a virtual

Welcome to Park Hill Junior School (PHJS) meeting on Tuesday 16th March 2021 from 5:30pm

-6:00pm.  The details are as follows:

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/2576584743?pwd=aTVaSEJGazNoMGd3bzc3ZE1YdnVlZz09

Meeting ID: 257 658 4743

Passcode: parkhill

Further sessions will be held in the summer term as we aim for a smooth transition from year 2 to

year 3. We look forward to a long and happy association with your family.

Yours sincerely,

The Park Hill Junior School Leadership Team
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